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Question:  

 

Quitline services are currently funded so that Aboriginal staff can provide culturally 

appropriate services to clients. Is this funding ongoing? Is it subject to review?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Funding of $1.4 million has been approved in 2014-15 to improve the capacity of Quitlines to 

provide accessible and appropriate services to Indigenous people. Future funding for Quitline 

services will be considered during the review of the Tackling Indigenous Smoking 

Programme to be undertaken in 2014-15. 

 

 


